
 Sargent School District RE-33J Use of ESSER III Funds 

 ESSER III FUNDS 
 The funds were provided to our district to help safely open and sustain operations of our district 
 and address the impacts that the COVID pandemic has had on our students. 

 ALLOCATED FUNDING 
 The Sargent School District received $308,004.00 in ESSER III funds. The funds are to be spent 
 over a three year period, 2019 through 2023. Funds are required to be spent  by September 30, 
 2024. 

 ESSER III PLAN DEVELOPMENT 
 The District started planning how to utilize the funds during the Spring of 2021.On October 19th 
 2021 the district sent out an ARP ESSER III Needs Assessment Survey to district student 
 contacts and staff. The plan was reviewed by administration, stakeholders, and the Board of 
 Education. The board of education approved the following budget at the October 25th board 
 meeting. The budget for the spending of funds was approved by the Colorado Department of 
 Education on January 13th 2022. The plan is subject to revision. 

 BUDGETED USE OF FUNDS 10/25/21 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1t_ZX0XgeGrqbbSEofjW1oedsEZ017KgcNjL4U6ob3-I/edit?usp=sharing


 LEARNING LOSS 
 School districts are required to spend at least 20% of funding on learning loss. Our learning loss 
 percentage is 47%. We will be addressing learning loss through the utilization of hiring two 
 paraprofessionals to help assist with interventions and reading groups for our elementary 
 students. We are also implementing a new math curriculum, and have planned to purchase 
 Board works supplemental resources for  K-12. 


